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Word from the President 

Greetings Fellow Kiwanians,  
 
I look forward to seeing you tonight and welcoming 
you to our Annual General Meeting! 
 
I sincerely hope you and all your families are doing 
well and getting through this unprecedented time 
facing the challenges of Covid-19. 
 
We continue to see the valiant work done by our 
frontline workers and everyone involved in 
essential services. Even with so much discouraging 
reports on social media and in the news coverage, 
it is very encouraging to start seeing a bit of light at 
the end of the tunnel and one can imagine we’ll be 
seeing some pretty imaginative Mothers’ Day 
celebrations! 
 
With some schools set to open again (if all goes as 
planned by the Government) our hopes and 
prayers are with the children and their parents as 
well as all the educators and staff!  
 
Some of these children will be those impacted by 
the funds we raise and turn over to numerous 
organizations.  I have seen some very encouraging 
results from the recent fundraising appeal to our 
members and I applaud you for your generosity 
and show of solidarity for our club.  I will announce 
the current results of our campaign tonight.   
 

Don’t forget to have a glass of your favourite 
wine or “reasonable facsimile” ready for the 
Toast to open the evening; Kiwanian and Past 
President Jacques will propose a special Toast to 
Ray Felson who is a Founding Member of our 
Club! 
 
Following the business portion of the AGM, I 
really look forward to Happy Dollars and to 
hearing why you are all so happy; it will be great 
to hear from you! 
 
Yours in Kiwanis, 
Andy 
 
BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES     
Brian Abraham – May 8th 
Jo Ann Davies – May 20th  
 
MEMBERSHIP ANNIVERSARIES: 
Ray Felson- Founding Member – May 5, 1958  
Brian Abraham - May 31, 2001 
          
OTHER NEWS & NOTES:  
Mark your calendars and plan to attend. 
May13: Board meeting- Please join us. 
May 20: Club meeting at 7 p.m. 
 
Send your news and pictures to: 
Andy Sarrasin at awsarrasin@hotmail.com  
 
Kiwanis Club of Lakeshore Montreal, 34, 34th 
Avenue, Lachine, Quebec H8T 1Z2 
(514) 620-9270 www.lakeshorekiwanis.ca.  
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